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Wednesday 17th November 2021 

 

World Children's Day was first established in 1954 to promote International 
togetherness, awareness among children worldwide, and improving children’s 
welfare. Since 1990, World Children’s Day also marks the anniversary of the date 
that the UN General Assembly adopted both the Declaration and the Convention on 
children’s rights. 

World Children’s Day is UNICEF’s annual day of action for children, by children. The 

COVID-19 pandemic has resulted in a child rights crisis. The costs of the pandemic 

for children are immediate and, if unaddressed, may last a lifetime. It’s time for 

generations to come together to reimagine the type of world we want to create for 

our children. On Wednesday 17th November 2021, children will reimagine a better 

world. What are we going to do? 

We are turning nursery BLUE. Send your child to nursery wearing something BLUE. 

There will be BLUE activities. 

 

The children will be learning all about climate change and looking after the 

planet, we will have lots of fun activities for children to join in with. 

 



 World Children’s Day    

 

Money raised will go to the charity WasteAid UK, who support families in 

poorer countries to learn how to reduce the negative impact of waste, create 

jobs, improve health and protect the local and global environment against 

climate change. 

Please help support by making donations to this very important charity that 

helps children abroad to live in a safe environment and raise awareness about 

climate change. For more information, go to: https://www.unicef.org/world-

childrens-day#action  

 

Thank you in anticipation of your support. 

 

Janine Maidment 

Senior Nursery Manager 

Rights Respecting School Lead 
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